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Dates for your Diary! 

Thursday 1st  April — Non-uniform day 

and children break up for Easter holiday. 

Monday  19th April — Teacher training 

Day 

Tuesday 20th April— Children return to 

school 

Monday 3rd May— Bank Holiday! 

Thursday 6th May—Polling Day! No chil-

dren in school  

Friday 28th May—Children break up for 

Welcome our new Building Services Manager 

Our new Buildings Services Manager   Mr. 

Teasdale has made an absolutely fantastic 

start in his new role. I hope you have all 

noticed how  smart , tidy and cared for our 

school grounds are looking. If you see 

Richard around the school please say 

‘hello’ and let him know how much his 

hard work is appreciated.  

Thank you Mr Teasdale! 

Thank you Parents! 

I just wanted to say a big thank 

you to all of the parents. You 

have worked so hard throughout 

the lockdowns to make sure your 

children have continued with 

their learning. I am so happy to 

see them all return to school  and 

they have settled in really  well 

considering they were away for 

such a long period of time.  It’s 

wonderful to see all of their    

smiling faces ! 



Comic Relief  

 Red Nose Day was on Friday  19th 

March. The children and the teachers  

all dressed up in red and we managed 

to raise  £155.20 for Comic Relief which 

was great.  

Well  

done  

everyone! 

Mrs Iqbal—Always in our Thoughts 

 This week marks one year since the death of our 

good friend and colleague Mrs Iqbal. All of the  

classes will be marking the occasion by lighting a 

candle and  thinking about the wonderful          

memories they may have of Mrs Iqbal.  

Please join with us and remember Mrs 

Iqbal     

Happy Easter 

Finally I would like to wish all of our families a peaceful and relaxing holiday 

when it arrives and look forward to seeing you all next term. 

SAT’s  

As I am sure you will  know by 

now, there will be no formal     as-

sessments this year either in KS1 

or in KS2.  We are working really 

hard at the moment to ensure all 

of the children are assessed in 

their learning so that we can 

identify and plug any gaps  in 

preparation for next year. 


